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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION  
 

To whom so ever be concerned 
I trust this letter finds you in good health. I am writing this letter of recommendation for 

Mahi Ahuja, a dedicated and accomplished student who completed her M. Tech from our 

department. 

I had the pleasure of mentoring Mahi Ahuja during her M. Tech studies in Agricultural 

Processing and Food engineering at Indira Gandhi Krishi Vishwavidalaya. Throughout her time 

here, Mahi demonstrated exceptional intellectual abilities, a strong work ethic, and a deep 

commitment to academic and research pursuits. 

One of her notable achievements was research in Enhancement of Ergocalciferol 

(Vitamin D2) in oyster mushroom (Pleurotus ostreatus) by UV-B radiation. This project not only 

showcased her technical proficiency but also reflected her ability to approach complex problems 

with creativity and critical thinking. Mahi consistently stood out in class discussions, displaying a 

keen understanding of processing and food engineering concepts and an enthusiasm for 

exploring new ideas. 

Beyond academic achievements, Mahi actively contributed to the community through 

involvement in National Service Scheme (NSS). She collaborated effectively with peers, 

demonstrating strong interpersonal and communication skills. Her positive attitude and 

willingness to take on challenges make her an excellent candidate for pursuing masters studies. 

I am confident that Mahi possesses the qualities required to excel in a Master program, 

and I wholeheartedly recommend her for admission to the master’s program in Engineering 

management at Jonkoping University. Her passion for research, combined with a solid 

foundation in processing and food engineering, will undoubtedly contribute to the academic and 

research community at your esteemed institution. 

If you require any further information or documentation, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thank you for considering my recommendation. I am confident that Mahi Ahuja will make 

significant contributions to the academic and research endeavours at the Jonkopnig University. 

Sincerely, 
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